TOWN OF MONTVILLE
INVITATION FOR PROPOSALS
BID #2021-4

The Town of Montville is interested in receiving proposals for construction of the Montville, CT Water
Pollution Control Facility SBR No.4 Air Diffuser Upgrades. Information on this project is available at
www.montville-ct.org.

Sealed Bids will be submitted to Derek Albertson, Superintendent, Town of Montville Water
Pollution Control Facility, 83 Pink Row, Uncasville, Connecticut 06382, until 2:00 pm local time
on Tuesday, April 27, 2021. Bids submitted after this time will not be accepted. Bids will not be
opened in a public bid opening. Bids will be opened by the Superintendent and summarized and
posted at the Issuing Office below the following morning by 10 am. Each bidder must submit a
sealed envelope, the outside of which must be clearly marked "BID ENCLOSED —
MONTVILLE, CT WATER POLLUTION CONTROL FACILITY SBR NO.4 AIR DIFFUSER
UPGRADES,” and include the bidder’s company name and address.

In addition to other reservations and conditions contained in the proposal documents, the Town of
Montville reserves the right to waive any technical defects in the proposals received; to waive any
formalities or irregularities; to reject any and all proposals for any reason, including that it or they do not
conform to the terms and conditions desctibed herein, as determined by the Town in its sole discretion;
to accept or reject any part of any proposal received; to present and negotiate terms of a contract
together or separately with any party submitting a proposal; to determine qualifications exclusively and
finally; to request additional qualifications; and to select any proposal or part thereof based on any
combination of factors, including the amount proposal, the time of completion, and the Town’s best
interests. The Town further reserves the right to retain all proposals submitted and to use any ideas in a
proposal regardless of whether or not that proposal is selected.

Theresa Hart
Director of Finance
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